
 

BCLCA: COVID-19 Aquatic Facility Guidelines 
 

The following changes have been implemented to BCLCA Aquatic facilities, effective 

immediately. Please review prior to visiting a facility. 

 
1. Per the CDC guidelines, social distancing is STRONGLY ENCOURAGED. We ask that you minimize interacting 
with lifeguard/staff members, and remain with your party while inside the facility gates. Please practice social 
distancing whenever possible.  
 
2. Masking is STRONGLY ENCOURAGED when possible, but is prohibited while in the pool or beach for safety.  
 
3. Members/guests shall sanitize upon entering the pool or beach area, and frequently throughout their stay. 
 
4. Association benches and chairs will not be provided. Patrons must provide their own chair(s).  
 
5. Pool noodles will not be provided by the association. Members/guests can provide their own, and are asked 
not to share with others. 
 
6. Per the CDC guidelines, if you are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms and/or believe you have been exposed 
to someone diagnosed with COVID-19, we ask that you STAY HOME, until cleared by your family physician.  
 
7. Swim lessons will not be held during the 2020 season.  
 
8. Pool will be open daily 11a.m. – 7p.m. – we ask that you be considerate of other guests and avoid excessive 
loitering or gathering. Pool hours are subject to change. 
 
9. Recreation equipment will not be provided to the membership inside the pool area. Please provide your 
own recreational equipment if interested in using the facilities. 
 
10. Pool umbrellas will not be available to the members/guests. 
 
11. One patron or child/guardian will be permitted in the restrooms at a time. Please observe posted signage 
for further instruction.  
 
12. Water aerobics and lap swim will be held each week, from 10am – 11am. Tentatively beginning on June 
15th. Water aerobics will be held Monday, Wednesday, and Friday; Lap swim will be held each week on 
Tuesday and Thursday. 
 
13. The soda machine and snack cart will not be accessible this summer season – members are asked to 
provide their own food/beverage, if interested.   
 
14. Strict cleaning guidelines have been implemented, per the CDC guidelines – your cooperation is 
appreciated. 
 



 
15. The diving board will be out of service. Swimmers can utilize the diving well for swimming – flipping or 
horseplay is prohibited in the diving well. Children should be accompanied by a guardian.  
 
13. Failure to comply with guidelines can result in penalty and/or restriction from facility use. 
 
14. These guidelines will be continually reviewed by the Board of Directors, and may change at any time. 
Please see the most up-to-date version accessible online or at the pool for further instruction.  
 
 
 
THE AQUATICS TEAM AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS ASK FOR YOUR COMPLIANCE TO THESE 

GUIDELINES. YOUR SUPPORT AND ASSISTANCE IN KEEPING OUR FACILITIES CLEAN IS 

GREATLY APPRECIATED! PLEASE SEE A MEMBER OF THE LEADERSHIP TEAM FOR 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS. 


